
Government of India 

Ministry of Communications 

Department of Telecommunications 

Telecommunication Engineering Centre 

Khurshid Lal Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi 110001. 

  

Dated 14-07-2021 

“Notice for Inviting Public Comments” 

Sub: Extension of date for inviting the public comments on Adoption of TSDSI 

transposed Standards for Radio Interface Technology (named 5Gi) towards 

IMT 2020 into National Standards by Telecommunications Engineering 

Centre (TEC)  

Telecommunications Engineering Centre (TEC), Department of Telecommunication (DOT) 

has invited the public comments on adoption of TSDSI transposed Standards Radio Interface 

Technology (named 5Gi) towards IMT 2020 into National Standards by 

Telecommunications Engineering Centre (TEC) by 16 July 2021. 

The details are available at 

 https://www.tec.gov.in/pdf/Whatsnew/Notice_comments_5Gi.pdf  

The date for seeking the comments have been extended up to 31st July 2021. All the 

stakeholders are requested to mail their comments by 31-07-2021 at dirsted.tec-dot@gov.in , 

adgs.tec-dot@gov.in  

                                                                                                                               
(Deepak Pathak) 

Director (Standardization) 

Telecommunication Engineering Centre 

To 

       1.    Dir (IT), DOT for uploading on the DoT website 

2.    Dir (IT)/ADG(IT), TEC for uploading on the TEC website 

3. DG, TSDSI for uploading on the TSDSI website 

  

Copy to: 

1.    Sr DDG, TEC for information please 

2.    DDG (IT), DOT/ DDG (IT), TEC   
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